
 

$500 REWARD 
offered for pop-up tags from Atlantic halibut 

A research project involving the Marine Institute’s Centre for 
Fisheries Ecosystems Research and the Fish, Food and Allied 
Workers Union has deployed pop-up satellite tags on Atlantic 
halibut in the Gulf of St. Lawrence.   

 

 

 

 

 

The tags record and store information on fish movements, depths, and temperatures for up 
to a year and they are programmed to release from the fish and float to the surface and 
transmit data to satellites.   

Because the tags float, they may wash up on the shore and if found, 
they can provide us with additional data. 

If you find one of our tags (in one piece) and return it to the 
Marine Institute, you will receive a $500 reward.   

 

To claim a reward, contact the Centre for Fisheries Ecosystems 
Research at cfer@mi.mun.ca or please call 709-778-0562.  
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